
Comment for planning application 21/00517/F
Application Number 21/00517/F

Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer George Smith  
 

Organisation
Name G Griffiths

Address Perkins Close,Hornton

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Dear Mr Smith I wish to register my opposition to the motor cross track planning application,
which is totally unacceptable. This area is valued for its tranquility and beauty, something
the track is ruining. Living in a Conservation Area one wonders how the colour of your
garage door matters more than the disruption caused by high-pitched constant racket from
this track, which appears to have grown out of all proportion. Why has the council not
controlled this, surely it is your duty to enforce the rules for everyone? I have lived in this
village for some 35 years and hope to be able to enjoy living here again, something not
possible with this environmentally-damaging, uncontrolled, and, seemingly, ever increasing
problem. I trust you will do the right thing and reject the application. For further objections
may I refer you to my previous letter when the track applied for an LDC. Yours sincerely G
Griffiths
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